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Minutes of Meeting held  

At Willow Grove/Hill End Football Club Rooms. 

 
       Date 4

th
 July 2021                       

        Meeting opened:  1.30pm 

        Chair:    David Renshaw                

          

         

       Apologies: John & Sharyn Vanden Meiracker, Rob & Marietta Herni, Ray Chapman, John & Liz 

Cryer, Rob & Judy Quirk, Darren McFarlane, Geoff McLennan 

         

         

        Attendance: Bruce Dennett, Kevin Batchelor, Jeff & Gabriele Ward, Graham & June Edyvane, 

Glenn & Jenny Dawson, Laurie McCulloch, Jean Rowlands, Wayne Vickery, David & Dru Ketchion, 

Greg Simms, David Renshaw, Tony Grima.  

         

 

         

       Minutes of the last meeting:   16
th

 May 2021    

        

       Moved by:  Tony Grima       Seconded by:     Bruce Dennett               Carried  All. 

                                                              

       Treasurers Report 

Payments:  Jenny Dawson Postage $88.00 

                    David Ketchion Internet $96.00 

        

 

      Moved by:    Graham Edyvane    Seconded by:    Tony Grima            Carried All 

 

       Correspondence: 

       . 

Email:  Cancellation to Baw Baw Shire re Hire of the Exhibition Hall 

Email:  Lardner Park re Appointment to look at Facilities 

Email:  To VAC for cancellation of Bird Sale July 18
th

. 

Email:  Green Valley Seeds re Raffle. 

                                                     
       Moved by:      Neville Kleinitz         Seconded by:      June Edyvanne           Carried  All. 

 

 

        

http://www.gippslandasa.org.au/


 

       General Business: 

 

Thank you to Willow Grove Football Club Rooms to allow us to use their facilities. 

 

Thank you to Sue Renshaw and Jenny Dawson for providing lunch. 

 

Discussion on Internet Bill about Direct Debit from ASA Account.  And change of address for Account 

from David Ketchion to our P.O. Box. 

 

If any Members wish to have some input/stories/articles into the Newsletter, please forward to Jenny. 

 

Members Cards are completed for this year,  and will be in the mail.  If you have not received yours by 

the next meeting please contact Jenny. 

 

With the cancellation of July 18
th

 Bird Sale, all stallholders and sellers have been contacted. 

Cancellation notice to be put up on Facebook. 

 

Next Committee Meeting is on Tuesday 10
th

 August. 2021. 

 

Next BBQ Meeting to be on Sunday August 15
th

 at John & Sharyn Van Den Meiracker, Traralgon. 

 

Discussion was held in regards to next year’s Bird Sales, to be held at Lardner Park.  Whether we have 

two sales as previous, or go for one big combined sale.  Dates and Logistics can’t be finalized  until 

Committee meets with Lardner Park. 

 

With no Bird Sales for the last 18 months, Committee has been looking at different fundraisers to bring 

in some money.  On line Raffle or Bunnings BBQ. 

 

Monthly Raffle;  Green Valley has give 5 bags of seed to be raffled, we used 2 for today.  And have 

sold/replaced the other 3. (So as to have fresh seed for future raffles)  David Ketchion will take for $40.00 

per bag.  He can pay cash or replace these for when we require them. 

 

VAC have completed their Wildlife Act Review Submission.  Feed back will be available next year. 

Next Zoom Meeting is on 26
th

 July. 

 

Gippsland Branch of ASA now have their own QR Code which we must use when we have our BBQ 

Meetings at members properties.  Each month the address will need to be changed.  When having 

Committee Meetings at Moe Library or Meetings at Willow Grove Football club rooms, we use their QR 

Codes. 

 

David Renshaw had been contacted  by non member person to sell some of her birds.  Contact 

information was available at the meeting. 

 

Ray Chapman – Australian Parrot Asssociation of QLD have postponed their mini conference due to 

Covid Restrictions.  Will keep us informed when new dates become available. 

        

        

                                               

        Meeting closed at  2.35pm 

        

        Raffle winners   Bag of Seed   David Renshaw 

              Bag of Seed   June Edyvane 

                                    McRoberts Voucher   Kevin Batchelor 

 

 
 



 


